
April 22, 2020 
 
Dear students and families of Division 10,  
 
It has been really nice connecting with many of you by phone this 
week!  Everyone sounded positive and had interesting stories to tell.  I am 
sure spending time together at home truly has provided many important 
benefits for students.   
 
I will continue to call every Monday for a check in and chat with students 
and their parents and on Wednesdays, I will email everyone. 
 
A reminder, students need to keep up daily reading practice, every day 
for 1/2 hour. 
 
Students are encouraged to practice math and language skills for 20 
minutes daily on  IXL or a learning platform of your choice.   Students 
have the opportunity to explore Scholastic magazines and activities as 
well as practice leveled books on the Raz kids site.  The Library Learning 
Commons - "Other Links", found on the Tansor School Website, has many 
interesting choices as well.  
 
Of course, plenty of laughter and a dose of fresh air is especially 
beneficial for all. 
 
I miss you and look forward to when we meet again.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Mazur 
 


